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After Easter our whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We know how to make friends 

 

 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
It has been a wonderful second term, and I have been so impressed with the progress that all of the 
children have made. They have worked so hard and are very deserving of the upcoming two-week 
break. We have enjoyed a jam-packed week with the Spring Festival and lots of Easter activities. The 
children have really enjoyed seeing the older children perform on the stage and the House Choirs 
were a great success! We hope you all have a lovely two-week break and wish you all Happy Easter 
and Eid Mubarak.  
 
Tests 
Monday – there will be no spellings to learn  
Thursday – there will be no test in the first week back  
 
In English, we have been learning about the Easter Story and why it is important to Christian people. 
The children have listened to the story, put it in the correct order and tried to write some sentences 
about it. 
  
In Maths, we have finished our current unit on length and height, and will be learning about mass and 
capacity after the holidays.    
 
Homework 
There will be no homework set but we would love to see what the children get up to in the 
holidays, so feel free to share photos on Seesaw! 
 
We hope you all have a lovely break.  
 
Mrs Townend and Mrs Bell  
 
Calendar Dates –     
 

Summer Term 2024 

April 

Mon 15 Summer Term Commences – Summer Uniform  
 

 


